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From: 
To: Lucas, Mark L. [LucasM@missouri.edu]
CC: Crader, Lisa S. [craderl@missouri.edu]
Subject: RE: Today's Hearing (Kappa Alpha Order)
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 00:40:52
___________________________________________________________________________________

Dr. Mark,

 

You’re welcome, and thank you for ruling on the case the way you did.  My executive board and myself are 
committed to making sure KA remains a safe experience for students moving forward, so your decision will 
not go without caution toward this upcoming fall semester.  I was never given the name of the individual, 
but after doing some investigating, I discovered the individual who was driving that night was .  

 will be expelled from KA over this incident.  However, I have to handle the expulsion formally during a 
chapter meeting, which I will not be able to host until the beginning of the fall semester, due to the fact that 
it must be a majority chapter decision.  Members will be understanding of our reasoning for expulsion; he’s 
been a questionable member for quite some time.  This may not even be necessary, however, because when 
I recently spoke to  he mentioned that he will not be returning to Mizzou this Fall.  Unfortunately, this 
was not his first encounter with the law this past year.  He has apparently been involved in prior legal 
situations, and was in the midst of a probation violation as a result of his most recent arrest related to the 
incident we spoke about.  If  does not return to Mizzou, he will be in violation of his housing contract 
and will be unable to remain a KA regardless, due to not remaining a full time student at our chapter’s 
location.  However, if he does happen to somehow remain a student at Mizzou and decides to return, he will 
immediately be formally expelled.  Regardless, he will no longer be a KA and will be removed from our roster 
on the next round of updates.  Thank you for your time, patience, and assistance with this matter.  Please 
let me know if there’s anything else you believe I should do.

 

Best Regards,

 

  

 

From: Lucas, Mark L. [mailto:LucasM@missouri.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2015 4:27 PM
To:




